
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
Can you believe we are going into week 
3 of our Soft launch?! Thank you, God for 
leading and guiding us thus far! We're 
gearing up to open our doors to the CAIS 
community and the public on November 
27 and this week we are on the 3rd G: 
Give in the Launch Codes Series. Join us 
as we explore God's heart regarding our 
time, talents, and treasures. 
 
Also, have you been praying about who you want to invite to our public launch? We're just 2 
weeks away so now is a great time to pray and begin asking people. We've prepared an e-vite for 
you to share just for that purpose. Don't forget on that day, be sure to connect your friends with 
other members of the church. One of the major themes that keep coming up whenever I ask the 
question "what brought you to AIC and what made you stay", the answer always was the 
community of people who took a genuine interest and care and concern about me. That is a 
powerful statement about the DNA of this church and I believe God will continue to honor and use 
that characteristic of AIC as we share His Love with the CAIS community and neighborhood. God 
bless you!  
 
I'm looking forward to seeing you on Sunday! 
 
Pastor Henry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

                                              


